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Points of Attention in our Daily Lives after Lifting of State of Emergency Declaration 

 

Although the state of emergency declaration for Gifu Prefecture was lifted, the prefecture’s 

own emergency measures are still in place. Gifu University does not make any change in 

Gifu University Guideline for COVID-19, and stays committed to preventing infections 

both on and off campus.  

Please read the following “Points of Attention in our Daily Lives,” and continue to take 

every infection prevention measure; 

 

Points of Attention in our Daily Lives 

 Avoid cherry blossom viewing, informal gatherings after graduation ceremony, thank-

you party/farewell party, etc. which may entail eating and drinking 

 Refrain from non-essential, cross-prefecture border trips (including graduation trips), 

returning home, etc.  

 If you need to attend classes on campus, measure your temperature in the morning, and 

if you have a high fever or any cold-like symptoms, call the Health Administration 

Center and student affairs section of your faculty/school/center, etc. and stay home. 

 Wear a face mask whenever you go out, minimize conversations while using public 

transportation (trains, busses, etc.) 

 Use a hand sanitizer, wash hands carefully particularly before meals. 

 Log your physical conditions and daily activities. 

 Download “COVID-19 Contact-Confirming Application (COCOA)” and stay informed 

about your possible contact with infected individual(s)  

 


